Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

DIED

CARD OF THANKS

WHYTE-LUSSIER Doug and Sylvie are
proud to announce the arrival of Kevin Ross, born
on March 29, 1991, weighing 9 lbs. 12-1/2 oz. A
brother for Michael and
Robert. Proud grandparents are Ross and Greta
Whyte and Joël and
Madeleine Lussier.

DIED

CURRAN, Keith - at the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Quebec, on Monday, April 15th, 1991, Harold Kelth Curran in his 81st year. Husband of Reta Gilmour of Covey Hill Road, Havelock, Quebec. Brother of the late Edna Hanna and the late James Curran. Father of Dorothy (Mrs. John Clark) and the late Harold Curran, Grand-father of Cheryl, Connie and Crystal Clark of Mississauga, Ont. Funeral service at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre on Wednesday, April 17th at 2:30 p.m. Cremation, Interment Wesley Cemetery later date. Visitation 2 to 4 and 7 to 9. In lieu of flowers donations to the Wesley United Church Fund would be appreciated.

FERNS, J. Donald - At the Barrie Memorial Ormstown, Hospital, Que, on Saturday, April 13, 1991. Dearly beloved husband of Roberta Arthur. Dear brother of Margaret and the late Kenneth. He will be fondly remembered by nicces and nephews and sadly missed by relatives and friends. Funeral service was from the Kelly Funeral Home on Tuesday, April 16th at 2 p.m. Interment Huntingdon Protestant Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

We would like to thank our family and friends, for their presence and also for the cards and gifts on our 25th Wedding Anniversary Party on March 23rd.

Linda and Jean-Réal Fournier

I would like to thank Dr. Thompson and the operating room nurses, also the nurses and staff of the second floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their kindness and care shown to me while a patient there. Thanks also to family and friends for their prayers, cards, gifts and visits. Last but not least, "thanks" to the bunny who visited very early on Easter Sunday morning. Everything was so much appreciated.

Sincerely, Barbara McKell

I would sincerely like to thank the doctors and nurses on the second floor at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their excellent care and concern during my extended stay. To my family and the many friends and relatives who visited, sent flowers and get-well cards, and brought in so much delicious food. Words cannot express my appreciation for your thoughtfulness. A special thank you to Rev. A. San-dilands, Father Triskle, and Rev. Carmichael for their spiritual and uplifting prayers. To Kitty Stone, my room friend, thanks. Please consider this as a personal thank you to everyone. God Bless all of you.

Sincerley Evelyn Hadley

I wish to thank Dr. Hébert, Dr. Lemieux and Dr. Rabin, the nurses and staff on the 2nd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital while a patient there. A special thanks to friends and relatives who visited and helped out in any way. All was greatly appreciated.

Bob Robertson

My sincere thanks to Dr. Fiset and personnel of the third floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received during my recent stay. Special thanks to my relatives and friends for their visits and get well wishes.

> Sincerely Reta Curran

WEDDING RECEPTION

in honour of

CATHERINE HAMPSON & LAWRENCE TANNAHILL

APRIL 27th, 1991

AT BAR SALON CHEZ TEX

Music

Buffet